
Aylburton Parish: Annual General Meeting
Minutes of AGM held in the Memorial Hall on Friday 2nd July 2015 

Present : Colin Newman (Chair), Dave Bayliss, Ray Woodward, Frankie Evans, Andy 
Blamey, Steph Lord.

Others attending: Mike Prakel, Aylburton school, Scout leaders, PCSO, Bob Berryman
(on behalf of the Village Hall), members of the public.

Apologies: Karen Blackwell (Clerk).

Minutes of AGM held on9th May 2014

Were agreed and signed as a true record.

Matters arising from the previous minutes:

Items from last year discussed

General Business & Public concerns:

PCSO gave an account of crimes in the area. 8 crimes in total from Jan 15 to the 
present time. He will be leaving to go to Barton Street. Also said that Sydney Station 
may be closing.

The school gave an account of how they had built a canopy but new white boards 
were needed and any donations would be welcome.School doing well, not many 
spaces available.

Scouts gave an account on how they are the only scout group to grow in the forest.

Bob Berryman. The Village Hall has had many improvements. There has been a loss 
of revenue due to a bad tenant. One member pursuing estate agent to try to recover 
the losses of 2000 for the rent and another 2000 for refurbishment.

He also spoke on behalf of Bathurst pool.. All doing well and thanks the council for it's 
support. He also mentioned that the village hall committee were appointing a law firm 
to deal with access to the playing field via Wesley Close.

A member of the methodist church thanks the council for it's donation but did say that 
further funding was needed for the second stage of the church refurbishment.

Question from the public were about litter picking and if the council could address the 
speed of vehicles in Stockwell Lane.


